
 

 

 

 

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Transnet National Ports Authority (“the TNPA or the Authority”) intends concluding a 

lease agreement with City of Cape Town (“CoCT”) for 3 Sub-Stations for a three (3) year 

term. 

 

The purpose for this notice is to invite comments from interested and affected parties for consideration 

by the Authority prior to proceeding with the proposed Lease Agreement in question. 

Comments may be submitted in writing within 7 (seven) business days of the placement of this notice for 

attention of the Property Manager, Babalwa Tokwana, Port of Cape Town at 

PORTOFCAPETOWNRFP@transnet.net. 

 

Kindly note that any comments received after this period will not be considered and will therefore be 

disregarded. 

Transnet urges clients, suppliers and service providers to report any acts of fraud and/or 

instances of corruption to Transnet’s TIP-OFFS ANONYMOUS on 0800 003 056 or 

Transnet@tip-offs.com. 
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